Who Am I?

I am not Jean Valjean. I'm Ella Shaul and I would love to be your Musical Theatre
Officer! I'm currently in my first year of BAMT and I also did Foundations in Musical
Theatre here last year. I've been on the sub-team of the Student Union representing MT
this year where I've helped plan and run events including Winter Formal, the Boat
Party, graduation, societies and the Hunchback Sitz Probe, as well as sort through the
merchandising issues at the beginning of the year. I've also been Head Student Rep for
BAMT1, presenting student concerns at staff meetings and leading to changes around

timetables and room booking and the addition of new water fountains at Laurie Grove.

My Goals

I would like to enhance events that you like such as more Sitz Probes and workshops
and facilitating events with Open Mic and Shakespeare Society. Fancy dress events both
on and off the boat are popular, so I will continue to campaign for optimal times of the
year for these to occur for MT students. I would like to make more use of the pinboards

at Laurie Grove and create new inter-year events for MT students.

Why I'm Right For This Position

I have represented MT for all year groups in SU and Staff meetings throughout the year.
I am willing to help when people come to me with issues and I look into it when there
seem to be issues that haven’t been brought up. This year I've demonstrated my
commitment to you by helping ill and injured people on the Boat Party, sorting out
issues with SU merchandise, and working with the rest of the SU team to plan events for

the conservatoire.



